Skating is on Thursday Nov 17th.  Make sure you have a helmet, skates and warm clothes.  All parents are welcome to come help tie skates and watch or skate with their child. 
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Book fair – November 21st is our viewing of the books in the library and then the next day at 8:40 -9:00 we will be able to purchase the books we want.
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Next Wednesday, November 23rd will be our Play With Your Food Show.  There is a memo coming home on yellow paper explaining all the details.  Have fun making your wonderful characters.	
[image: ]
image1.wmf

image2.wmf

image3.wmf

